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IMPORTANT UPCOMING MAINTENANCE WORKS ##MAILMERGE 
 
 
Cambridgeshire County Council in conjunction with our appointed contractors will be undertaking 
planned carriageway maintenance works (resurfacing) on both North End & Freedom Bridge 
Roundabout (RAB) (A1101), Wisbech. There will also be some additional works to the inner ring of the 
roundabout. Attached is an overview of the works area for your viewing along with the proposed 
diversion routes. 
 
Resurfacing works will commence at North End, Wisbech first. The works will require a full road 
closure to deliver the works safely and effectively. All works will be undertaken at night to prevent 
disruption and further to this being Sunday working only. Due to being adjacent to Asda Superstore 
the working hours will reflect their closing hours.  
 
Please be aware that these resurfacing works on North End will also include the lay-bys sections and 
we ask that residents & commuters refrain from parking within these lay-by sections prior to works 
commencing on the Sunday. If vehicles are parked within the area, operatives will be asking residents 
to relocate until such section is repaired. If contact cannot be made to the owner of the vehicle it may 
be at risk of being towed / removed to ensure the crew can progress the repair works. 
 
On the 20th March, daytime works will begin on the inner ring of Freedom Bridge RAB. The 
roundabout will remain open, however the inner most lane will be subject to a lane closure to enable 
safe working. These civils works include replacement of any damaged kerbing within the inner ring 
and installation of additional cast iron bollards within the verge to prevent further overrunning 
damage. These works are predicted to last 5 working days however the lane closure will stay in place 
24/7 from the 20th March to the 24th March.  
 
Finally, once all weekend working is completed at North End & the civils work is completed to the 
RAB, will we move onto the resurfacing works at Freedom Bridge RAB. These works will require a full 
closure of the RAB and therefore works will be undertaken at night to prevent disruptions. This will be 
weekday working (Monday – Friday).  
 

My ref: 30CPX03988  

  

Your ref: 30CPX03988 

Date: 24/02/2023 

Contact: Jacob Hobbs 
Telephone: 01353 612661 

E Mail: Local.projects@cambridgeshire.gov.uk 
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Please see below for a detailed breakdown of the schedule of works: 
 
 
NORTH END (A1101), WISBECH 
Road Closure – Nightworks/Sundays Only - 12th, 19th & 26th March 2023 

 Sun 18:00 to 06:00hrs 
 
 
FREEDOM BRIDGE (RAB), WISBECH – CIVILS WORKS 
Lane Closure (Inner Ring) - Daytime Working – 20th March 2023 to 24th March 2023 

 08:00 to 17:00hrs  
 
 
FREEDOM BRIDGE RAB (A1101), WISBECH 
Road Closure - Nightworks/Weekdays – 27th March 2023 to 07th April 2023 

 19:00 to 05:00hrs 
 
 
As with all works there will be some noise associated and we will try to keep this to a minimum where 
possible. Some of the works are also weather dependant and if we are unable to undertake these 
tasks due to bad weather, we will look to return to site at a later date to complete when suitable. 
 
We greatly appreciate your support with this matter and apologies for any delays and inconveniences 
caused. If you have any queries regarding the proposed works, then please do not hesitate to contact 
me via the above details. 
 
Kind Regards, 
  
Jacob Hobbs 
 
Design Engineer  
Design & Delivery  
Project Delivery  
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